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As a small business that provides mental health services, this bill will help our clinic 

to remain viable. With the increases in expenses for all materials and staffing, the 

current limit does not take into account that significant expenses exist just to keep the 

doors of the business open. Please help us so that we can continue to help our 

community.  


